FARRP Contact Information

The Department of Food Science and Technology including FARRP and the FARRP Analytical Lab have
moved to a new campus. While our address has changed all phone and email addresses remained the
same.

URGENT NOTE - UPS Shippers

For FARRP Analytical Samples: Do not use the default ZIP code settings in UPS when entering
our new address. Type in 68588 for the ZIP code. Also, please make sure your address
includes Rm 276 Food Innovation Center.

Samples are being dropped off at the wrong location due to the wrong default ZIP code.
Thank you.

FARRP General Mailing Address

University of Nebraska-Lincoln
Department of Food Science and Technology
FARRP
Rm 279 Food Innovation Center
1901 N 21 Street
PO Box 886207
Lincoln, NE 68588-6207

FARRP Analytical Mailing Address

University of Nebraska-Lincoln
Department of Food Science and Technology
FARRP Laboratory
Rm 276 Food Innovation Center
1901 N 21 Street
PO Box 886207
Lincoln, NE 68588-6207




. What are the implications?

y

1. Mail and Shipments to the old address will no longer reach FARRP in a timely manner, if
at all beginning July 13, 2015.

2. Do not begin mailing or shipping to the new addresses until July 13, 2015 or it may not
be received. All shipments must have a room number.

3. Effective July 13th, we have a new Sample Analysis Request Form. The changes you
will find on the new form will be our new submission address, a request for a hard copy
of your testing report (as a green initiative for our company), and a limit of the amount
of characters for sample identification. The updated request form may also be found at
our website at www.farrp.org under Confidential Analysis, subheading Submissions and
Forms. As always please feel free to contact us with any questions.



http://farrp.unl.edu/confidentialanalysis/submissionsforms
http://farrp.unl.edu/confidentialanalysis/submissionsforms

	What are the implications?



